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Newsletter Term 2



Welcome back to a strange new term. We hope you have survived restrictions, changes to work situations and concentrated time spent with your confined children. As a Year 3 Team, we have worked together to provide you and your children with the resources you need to continue their learning at home. Hopefully, this will only be for a short time. All four classes will receive the same learning materials.
The learning will look different and may pose difficulties with slow internet connections. We have tried to minimise this. The work provided is what would have normally been covered at school at that time, albeit somewhat modified.
English: Literacy and Reading.
Writing: We will be looking closely at a novel, ‘Kumiko and the Dragon’ by Briony Stewart, to examine how an author portrays characters, settings and events. We will discover how mood is determined through language choice and features. Students will use this information to generate ideas to plan and write their own narratives. 
It would be ideal if you could read some short narratives together (picture books are great) and discuss with them the characters, settings, events and story line. You may also want to talk about how a sequence of events will lead to a problem in a story and how this is subsequently resolved. This will help them considerably with their writing and generation of ideas. 
Reading: Students will continue to use programs such as Reading Express whilst at home. 
Please continue to read with your children and ask questions about the books they read. Children love being read to (no matter the age!) so now may be a good time to dust of some longer books, or books you treasured reading as a child, and share them with your children. These will become precious memories for both you and your children.
Maths: 

Make the most of everyday situations at home to talk about Maths and how you use it to help in your everyday life. Many children think that Maths is just for school without realising it is something that is used all the time: estimating, spacial awareness, measuring, counting etc. As you can see from the list below, some of these concepts would be really fun to do at home.
· Exploring, describing and making models of 3D objects.

· Using place value in addition and subtraction. 
· Investigating additive number patterns.
· Representing fractions of collections.
· Practising multiplication facts.
· Investigating position on maps.
· Identifying, constructing and comparing angles.
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Counting money, making equivalent money combinations, calculating change and solving simple money problems.

Science: Unit focus for this term is ‘What’s the Matter?’. Students will: 
· Examine how a change of state between solid and liquid can be caused by      adding or removing heat.
· Explore the properties of liquids and solids. 

· Identify an object as a solid or a liquid.
HASS: This is a continuation of last term’s work and will cover the aspects of ‘Celebrations and Commemorations’. We will be examining celebration and commemoration events from around the world. We will also investigate such events in Australia, with particular focus on ANZAC Day, Queensland Day and Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander celebrations. 

Health: We will be investigating how the emotional responses of friends may vary and discuss strategies to interact positively with others in different situations. Students will use decision-making and problem-solving skills to select and demonstrate strategies that help them stay safe.
Arts: Students will explore, through a range of art works, the concepts of line, colour and pattern. 
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Technologies: Students will design and make a lunch item that includes modern and traditional technologies.
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Year 3 Celebration of Learning: Unfortunately, our annual High Tea: Celebration of Learning, is unlikely to occur in its usual format, if at all. We will monitor advice regarding restrictions and will keep you informed as proposals develop. We are most likely to defer the event and present it in a different format. It is a ‘wait and see’!
Upcoming events:
· Unsure what these may be at this stage – another ‘wait and see’!
Again, thank you for your ongoing support of your child’s learning. Please contact us at any time if you have concerns or questions. 

From The Year Three Teachers: 
 Mrs Anita Guilfoyle, Miss Jessica Singh, Mr Chris Baggio, Mrs Robyn Savill
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